



Autumn	Newsletter	2024


We	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	welcome	all	our

new	children	and	their	families	into	Townley	House	Nursery	School!


	

We	are	proud	to	announce	that	Savanna	is	our	new	Deputy	Manager	
and	will	form	part	of	the	management	team	alongside	Zoe	(Nursery	

Manager)	and	Emma	(Third	in	Charge).


Halloween stay and play





Thursday 31st October 4:00-5:00pm


Come and join us for some “spook-tacular” crafty fun!


Autumn

Autumn	is	such	an	exciting	time	of	year	where	children	will	observe	lots	of	changes	
within	their	surroundings.	This	time	will	be	filled	with	exploring	the	outdoors,	seeing	
the	leaves	change	colours	and	falling	from	the	trees.	May	we	kindly	ask	that	if	you	go	
on	any	nature	walks	of	your	own,	we	would	love	for	the	children	to	bring	in	any	
leaves,	conkers,	acorns	etc	that	you	may	find.	




Outdoor	play

We	always	try	to	incorporate	outdoor	learning	and	play	during	the	day,	depending	on	
the	weather.	Please	can	you	make	sure	to	pack	weather	appropriate	clothing	for	your	
child.	We	know	the	weather	has	been	changing,	but	would	appreciate	you	pack	for	
the	possibilities	of	this.	We	can	also	keep	your	child’s	wellies	and	puddle	suit	at	
nursery	if	this	helps	your	child	have	some	of	their	items	at	nursery	for	all	occasions.	


Parents	evening

We	will	be	hosting	our	next	parents	evening	in	November.	Please	do	not	hesitate	to	
get	into	contact	with	your	child’s	keyworker	or	a	member	of	staff	if	you	have	any	
questions	or	would	like	to	come	into	nursery	to	have	a	look	at	your	child’s	room.	
Please	understand	this	will	have	to	be	done	at	a	convenient	time	but	we	will	always	
accommodate	your	wishes.	


Voucher	codes

Please	remember	all	voucher	codes	MUST	be	kept	valid	every	3	months	and	MUST	
be	in	date	by	the	end	of	each	term	to	be	valid	for	the	next	term,	your	.gov.uk	account	
will	let	you	know	the	date	you	need	to	re-activate.	

The	end	of	term	dates	are	as	follows;

31st	March

31st	August

31st	December

We	will	always	send	an	email	to	remind	you	to	validate	before	the	end	of	term	date,	
however	we	cannot	be	held	responsible.




Christmas	Nativity

It	is	that	time	of	year	when	we	will	be	starting	to	practice	for	our	Christmas	nativity	
so	please	don’t	be	alarmed	if	your	child	starts	singing	jingle	bells	on	repeat	:)	Further	
details	of	the	Nativity	will	be	shared	throughout	the	next	few	months.	


Christmas	closure

Please	note	nursery	will	close	on	Christmas	Eve	at	1:00pm	and	we	will	re-open	on	
Thursday	2nd	January	at	the	usual	time	of	7:30am.

If	your	child	attends	voucher	time	only	then	they	will	finish	Friday	20th	December	and	
return	on	Monday	6th	January.


